May Newsletter 2017



May is here! Our year is winding down fast. There are a lot of things happening in these last two months of school. Please save this newsletter to refer back to all of the important dates.

Community Yard Sale

The preschool will be hosting a yard sale on Saturday, May 6th from 8 a.m.—2:00 p.m. We will be renting 9'x19 parking spaces for \$25.00 or 2 spaces for \$40.00. Each space will include a table and chair. All proceeds will be used for improvements to the preschool. Individuals will keep the proceeds from the sale of their items. Everyone will be responsible for setting up and taking down their site. Payment is due when you sign up for your space.

Summer Camp

Our summer camps are filling up quickly. If you are planning on your child attending these camps, please get your **registration and fee turned in as soon as possible.** Deadline for registering is May 26th! The camps are as follows: Under the Sea (June 26-30), International (July 3-7), Movin' & Groovin' (July 10-14), All Ball (July 17-21), Jr. Engineer (July 24– 28), Star Wars (July 31– August 1), Wilderness (August 7–11), and Time Travel (August 14-18).

Munchkin's with Mom

Mothers, we hope that you have remembered to keep Thursday, May 11th open for our "Munchkins with Mom" program. The program will be in the Social Hall and begin promptly at 6:30, (for planning purposes, one adult per family may attend). Please have your child in his/her classroom by 6:20 p.m. We are looking forward to this exciting event!





God bless all of our Mothers!

"Give her of the fruit of her hands; and let her own works praise her in the gates."

Proverbs 31:31



The Cubs

The cubs have become very vocal this month! Some are even dancing with our music. Some of our little cubs are sitting up which means that they can go for a walk in our stroller. Since the weather is getting nicer, we will be going for walks more often. If you have a jacket or sweater, please bring it in on breezy days.



We would like to wish our former cub, Mason Roadruck, a very happy first birthday!

Ms. Stephanie, Ms. Megan and Ms. Debbie

"In May, we look forward to celebrating Mother's day. We will also have fun exploring dinosaurs, nursery rhymes and the beach / ocean"

"Teach your children to choose the right path, and when they are older, they will remain upon it."

Proverbs 22:6

The Chipmunk's

Things have been hoppin' with the Ones!

We have done so many fun things this month! We hunted and colored eggs.

We have dug in the dirt and planted seeds.

Come in and check them out! We also have two big pots by our door that are sprouting wild flowers for the bees! We have continued to watch our birds and squirrels that visit our feeder. On our walks outside we are finding the birds we hear in the trees. We have many more fun things to do outside as the weather warms up!

Happy 1st birthday to Mason!

Blessings,

Ms. Tiffany
Ms. Courtney

Ms. Daysha



Sign up for text alerts by texting @talbotpa to 81010

2

The Busy Beaver's

April was a fun month for the Busy Beavers (18-24 month old's). We spent a lot of time discovering how we use our senses through fun activities. We enjoyed celebrating Easter with an egg hunt, coloring eggs and games. We also enjoyed digging and planting seeds and flowers. The kids are growing so much, and talking more and more every day.

We wished Hannah and Owen happy birthday- 2 years old! Wow!! We were sad to say goodbye to Chloe till the Fall. We are excited as Nora and Sophia move up with

We love using chalk and bubbles outside. In May, we look forward to celebrating Mother's day. We will also have fun exploring dinosaurs, nursery rhymes and the beach / ocean.

Upcoming -

May 6th (13th rain date) preschool yard sale

May 29th - closed for Memorial Day

Happy Mother's day to all our beautiful moms!

Ms. Heidi, Ms. Kelsey and Ms. Shanaya

The Owl's

Exciting events will be happening this month! Mom's keep May 11th open for our special program- "Muchkin's with Mom". We'll begin our celebration at 6:30pm. We'll have a short program and then share a special treat. The children are working hard to make this a special show you won't want to miss! Due to room size only one adult per child and no siblings please.

We go back in time to the land of the dinosaurs May 15th-19th. Your child is welcome to bring their favorite dinosaur book or toy. Nursery rhymes will come to life May 22-26th. May 30th-June 2nd we will explore ocean life. Our class will have a luau the end of May with Ms. Debbie La-Brie's class. More details to follow.

Remember Memorial day is May 29th and school is closed.

Welcome to our new student, Jordan!

Have a great month and happy mothers day!

Sincerely,

Ms. Debbie

Ms. Desiree

Ms. Britany



The Bear's

May is here! We would like to say a BIG thank you Please update your child's spare clothes from Winto Mrs. Thornton for the pizza party, contributions to the Easter egg hunt and all the help in between! The children enjoyed finding the eggs with all of the special treats inside.

This month we will be learning about dinosaurs, nursery rhymes, the beach, the ocean and our favorite holiday- Mother's day!

On Thursday, May 11th, we will celebrate our mothers with a short singing program and refreshments. The children have been working hard and practicing every day. Please join us, but no siblings due to small space size.

We will have a luau with Ms. Debbie Ellington's class with details to follow. May is luau month! Happy Birthday to Oliver on May 29th!

ter to Spring attire.

Happy Mother's Day!

Sincerely,

Ms. Debbie and Ms. Gina



"On Thursday, May 11th, we will celebrate our mothers with a short singing program and refreshments. The children have been working hard and practicing every day."

The Squirrel's

During April we learned about Spring, five senses, and insects. The children enjoyed their trip to the K-9 museum and the visits from the fire engines! Thank you to the parents who helped drive.

Munchkins with Mom will be in the social hall with all of the classes. We are looking forward to our special program on Thursday, May 11th at 6:30 p.m. Please have your children to our room by 6:20.

The week of May 15th will be Dinosaur week, the week of May 22th will be Nursery Rhyme Week, and the week of May 29th will be Beach and Ocean. May 6th is the preschool yard sale.

Happy Birthday to Tessa on May 6th and Penelope on May 27th!

We say a sad goodbye to Daniel Marden and his family. Their family is moving to Japan.

Ms. Judy and Ms.



The Foxes

Wow, May already?! This sure is another exciting month. We are so excited for our strawberry picking field trip on May 12th! We hope you are able to join us!

We are continuing to learn about Spring and , of course, mother's day! The kids have been working so hard to make our Munchkin's with Mom program special for you! I hope to see all of our Mama's there Thursday, May 11th at 6:30pm.

The week of May 15th we are taking a trip to prehistoric times to learn all about dinosaurs! What fun! May 22nd we will learn about nursery rhymes and on May 30th we will learn about the beach and oceans. Please feel free to bring books or toys from home to share during these weeks.

More dates to remember:

5/6- Preschool Yard Sale

5/11- Munchkin's with Mom

5/13- Yard Sale Rain Date

5/15- Dinosaur Week

5/22- Nursery Rhyme Week

5/26— Last Day for Summer Camp Registration

5/29— School Closed for Memorial Day

5/30- Beach and Ocean Week

Here's to another great month!

Ms. Holly and Ms. Stacey



The Eagles

April showers bring May flowers! This month we will be talking all about nature (even the prehistoric kind for dinosaur week—May 15th).

Wear your best wilderness attire for camping week May 1-5, and we will be having a class field day this week as well. The day is TBD depending on the weather. The following week we will examine all sorts of insects.

Our class field trip is May 12th to Cullipher Farms!

This past month we spoke a lot about Jesus and the resurrection! The children really enjoyed the stories and traditions... especially our Easter egg hunt! We also learned about farming, farm animals and recycling.

May the fourth be with you!

Ms. Gina and Ms. Kelley

not proud; is not conceited; does not act foolishly; is not selfish; is not easily provoked to anger; keeps no record of wrongs; takes no pleasure in unrighteousness, but rejoices in the truth; love bears all things, believes all things, and enalters.

"Love is patient;

love is kind. Love

is not jealous; is

I Corinthians 13:4-

dures all things."

Join us for church on Sundays at 11:00am.





Public Registration Opens April 3

Spring Break April 10-14
(Full Time Only Open)

Easter Egg Hunt April 15

Yard Sale May 6

Munchkins with Mom May 11

Pumpkin Patch Committee Meeting

May 16

Memorial Day May 29

Donuts with Dad June 8

Pre-K Graduation June 14

End of the Year Picnic & Last Day of School June 15

Staff Summer Break June 19-23

Summer Camps Begin June 26

Independence Day (Camp/ Daycare Closed) **July 4**

Staff Training (Daycare Closed)

Aug. 21-26

6



to Matt and Karen Roadruck and family in the loss of their 11 month old son Maddox who passed away April 17, 2017 in Charlottesville, VA. He is the younger brother of Carys and the twin brother of Mason.

Preschool Registration Reminder for the Fall

If you are planning on your child attending preschool in the fall, please make sure to get your registration and fees in to Ms. Dana. You must register every year.

Pumpkin Patch

Our first pumpkin patch committee meeting will be May 16th at 6:00pm. Please join us and bring your dinner if you'd like for fellowship before the meeting. If you are reading this line, please stop by Ms. Dana's office for a free sticker!

We need several project leaders to help make our patch the best ever!

Leaders include— a volunteer coordinator, set up/ unload coordinator, quality control coordinator, and publicity coordinator.

Remember many hands make light work! Hope to see you there.

School Evaluations

You will find an evaluation form attached to this newsletter. Please take a few minutes to reflect on your year here at TPBC preschool, fill out the evaluation and place it in the collection box by Ms. Dana's office. We value your input.